
Nelson St Philip’s C of E Primary School 
We love to learn. We learn to love. With Christ as our Guide, we love and learn together. 
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Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you for your very kind donations – the amount raised so far is the grand total of  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It was lovely seeing so many of our parents altogether in the hall again (including the 
Mayor of Pendle and our Rt Hon Andrew Stephenson MP!) - we will celebrate this 

successful morning in next week’s newsletter and update you with the final total raised!    

 

£314.34
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Our Christian

Value Next 

Week:

 

Harvest Donations  
Please help us by donating items of dried food towards your child’s class 

harvest basket, by Friday 17th October, which will be donated to the 
foodbank at St Philip’s Centre, Nelson and Nelson Community Masjid 

(NCM) Mosque. 
Thank you for your support 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Pendle  91.25% 

Class Barley  98.28% 

Class Marsden  94.17% 

Class Towneley  98.33% 

Class Wycoller  95.00% 

Whole School 
(Without 
Extended 
Leave)  

95.40% 

 Mars Saturn Jupiter Venus 

Class Pendle 10 10 10 10 

Class Barley 16 28 50 20 

Class Marsden 43 45 22 56 

Class Towneley 15 41 42 26 

Class Wycoller 92 98 42 85 

Total for this week 176 222 166 197 

Class 

Attendance

Team Point 

Chart



 
 
 

School Uniform Reminders: 
 
Boys  
Royal Blue sweatshirt (preferably with school logo) 
Dark trousers      
Plain black/grey socks   
White polo/cotton shirt  
                                                                        
Girls  
Royal Blue sweatshirt/cardigan (preferably with school logo)                  
Dark skirt or trousers                                       
Plain socks, tights or shalwar (black, grey or white)                                 
White Polo/Cotton Shirt  
In the summer girls may wear a pale blue checked dress  
  
We expect all children to wear full school uniform every day. This includes plain black school shoes with a sensible heel, not trainers 
and no logos. If children have a problem with their usual school shoes, they must wear their black school pumps whilst in school.  During 
winter months children are allowed to wear sensible plain black boots on the journey to/from school, but must change into school shoes 
upon arrival to their classroom.  
  

• The children are expected to keep their shirts tucked in if they remove their jumpers and not to have their jumpers around their 
waist, as we want high standards from our pupils, including their uniform presentation.  

• It is the School’s Governors’ Policy that all children do not wear scarves of any type, in our school or in our school grounds, in 
view of their age and in the interests of health and safety.  

• Please ensure that all items of clothing are named – then they can be returned to your child if the items become lost. Jewellery 
is not allowed in school. Pupils should not wear rings, bracelets, necklaces, or earrings in school. Inexpensive wristwatches are 
allowed.   

 


